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Mr. Rodney Taylor
Secretary General CTU
4 Mary Street, St Clair
Port of Spain

Trinidad and Tobago

rodney.tayior@ctu.nt

Congratulations on Your Appointment as CTU Secretary General

Dear Mr. Taylor,

| am very pleased to send my warmest congratulations on your appointment as
Secretary General of The Caribbean Telecommunications Union (CTU).

The CTU's role as the Caribbean inter-governmental body responsible for shaping
regional telecommunications, Internet governance, and technology policies is crucial.
ARIN has every confidence that your tenure will ensure continuity, success and growth
at a time when rapid technological innovations are radically reshaping the Caribbean’s
technical, social, political, and economic landscape.

ARIN pledges its continued support to the important work of the CTU, and wishes you
success in fulfilling your mandate. We are confident that your leadership will unlock new
opportunities and advance issues that are of crucial importance for the regional and
international community, as well as for ARIN.

| therefore wish you much success in your new post; and, | look forward to the pleasure
of working with you to strengthen our close bilateral ties and our partnership.

With my kindest regards and very best wishes,

JohrfCurran
President & CEQ, ARIN



